
Consultation Responses – Protecting Children and Young Persons from Harm 

 

1. No comments 

2. N/A 

3. No 

4. More policing. 

5. No issues with the content 

6. Police - formal people in attendance when needed the most and this can be done by looking 

at the times logged already in the Police system. 

7. Children under the age of 14 are not permitted within the bar area and signage is in place 

informing this. There is a dedicated Child Protection Officer. 

8. The introductory section should make reference to online ordering and while I unde rstand 

that the Board has little authority in this area I believe to should acknowledge the potential 

problem and its aspiration to ensure wherever possible that there is age verification when 

ordering and when receiving a delivery. 

This is a very important change in the context since Covid in which the Licensing Policy 
operates and should therefore be mentioned. 


